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2nd December 2022

Reception News
Assistant Headteacher Update

It is beginning to look a lot like Christmas down in Reception! The classrooms have been beautifully 

decorated by the children, we have received letters from Santa and a cheeky elf has been sent to our school 

to cause mischief! The children are in full spirit and are enjoying spotting the elf around school and seeing 

what he has been up to you!

In writing, the children received a letter from Father Christmas asking them to write back with their 

Christmas wish list. We will be focusing on noun phrases to describe different toys before the children will 

then write their own list to Santa. I am looking forward to seeing the finished lists and the children’s great 

efforts with their writing. 

In maths, we have moved on to learning about addition and subtraction. The children have been using the 

five frames and counters to support them in solving different addition and subtraction number stories. Next 

week, we will be focusing on our number bonds to 3, 4 and 5. 

The Nativity is fast approaching us and all of the Reception children are very excited for Tuesday. They have 

been working incredibly hard and I know it is going to be a magical performance. A reminder for parents to 

email the office if they wish to watch the nativity. If you have any questions then please speak to your child’s 

class teacher. 

Have a lovely weekend!

 Mrs Murdoch
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What do our Reception children have to say?

“I 

Key Dates 

National Christmas jumper day - 
8th December

Nativity: 6th December.

Christmas dinner - 14th December

Christmas Fayre - 19th December

 3.30-5pm

Last day of term - 21st December 

12.30 finish.

“ I love word challenges and 
getting lots of stickers”! Nancy, 
Edinburgh

I love phonics. Eissa, Cardiff

Please make sure you send your children to school with a 
healthy lunch and snacks.

we’ve been learning about 
subtraction.  George, London











First Session  08:30-15:00  Tuesday, 18 October 2022
Second Session  08:30-15:00  Thursday, 8 December 2022
An E-Consent link will be sent out next week.












